From: jerobbins

Sent: September 14, 2018 11:56 AM

To: planningdevelopment@comoxvalleyrd.ca

Subject: 3090-20/dv 4b 18

To whom it may concern

We are opposed to the planned development of a carriage house off MacDonald rd. See above file #

We live at 2461 Dakota place Comox

Thank you
Joe and Erin Robbins

Sent from my Samsung Galaxy smartphone.



